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Ewert,Charles

From: Browne, Craig Clark.
Sent: Monday, October 20, 2014 2:46 PM
To: Meyerhoffer, Chad L.; Ewert,Charles
Cc: 'jthomas@snowbasin.com'
Subject: RE: Snowbasin Guidance sign application addendum

After reviewing the plan I will not require a building permit for the sign. 

 

Craig Browne 

Chief Building Official 

Weber County 

801-399-8055 

801-698-1198 Cell 

801-399-8862 Fax 

 

From: Meyerhoffer, Chad L.  

Sent: Monday, October 20, 2014 12:02 PM 

To: Ewert,Charles 
Cc: Browne, Craig Clark.; 'jthomas@snowbasin.com' 

Subject: RE: Snowbasin Guidance sign application addendum 

 

Charlie, 

 

In review of the documentation that was submitted if this is within a County ROW we do not see any issues with this 

location and design of the sign.  With the distance and elevation it does not appear to be a hazard within the ROW. 

 

However, the applicant will want to make sure that this does not fall within a UDOT ROW, and if it does they will need to 

be contacted and their process followed. 

 

If it does fall within a County ROW the applicant will need to be aware that in the future any road improvements may 

require the sign to be relocated. 

 

Let me know if you have any questions. 

 

Thanks, 

Chad Meyerhoffer 

Weber County Engineering 

801-399-8004 

 

 

 

From: Ewert,Charles  

Sent: Friday, October 17, 2014 8:15 AM 

To: Meyerhoffer, Chad L. 

Subject: FW: Snowbasin Guidance sign application addendum 
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             Charlie Ewert, AICP 

                 801-399-8763 

        cewert@co.weber.ut.us 

            

 

From: Jason Thomas [mailto:jthomas@snowbasin.com]  

Sent: Thursday, October 16, 2014 11:31 AM 
To: Ewert,Charles 

Subject: Snowbasin Guidance sign application addendum 

 

Please disregard the original request for the Monument sign, (#1) on the application. We would like to instead put a 

guidance sign at this location. The guidance sign will be 8 feet wide and 9 feet tall. It will be installed in a log and 

masonry frame that is 18 feet high and 12 feet wide. There will be no lighting and natural landscaping. The sign location 

is marked with a purple dot beside the #1 on the sign location plot. The nearest corner of the sign would be 40 feet from 

the edge of the asphalt east of Snowbasin road on a 5 foot high natural terraced area. This puts it 60 feet from the 

centerline. I have attached the concept drawing, an engineered plan, photos of the perspective from the road and an 

overview of the layout.  

 

PS. Would you please forward this to Chad. I am having trouble getting his email to go through.  

 

Thank you for your consistent help with this project, 

JT 

801-436-4961 


